
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

7. BELFAST AREA COMMUNITY NETWORK 
 
 The Board was requested to approve an application for funding from the Belfast Community Network, 

toward the costs of the Belfast Area Community Newsletter. 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $2,000 from its 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to the Belfast Community 

Network towards the costs associated with producing the Belfast Area Community Newsletter (being 
the difference between the service centre allocation of $500 per annum and the actual cost of 
producing the newsletter). 

 
 


